
L 

NRC3-22-0001 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Reference: Fermi 3 
NRC Docket No. 52-033 
NRC License No. NPF-95 

March 7, 2022 

NPF-95, Appendix B, Section 3.0 

Subject: DTE Electric Company (DTE) Submittal of the Fermi 3 Michigan Department of 
Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) Wetland Permit 
(WRP032246 v.1) 

On March 2, 2022, Michigan EGLE approved the renewal of the DTE Fermi 3 EGLE Wetland 
Permit (Number WRP032246 v.1). The purpose of this letter is to transmit the enclosed copy of 
the subject permit, as required by Section 3.0 of the Fermi 3 Environmental Protection Plan. 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact me at (313) 235-0443. 

Enclosure: 

Sincerely, 

M.,~\ ,~~ 
Michael K. Brandon, Manager 
Nuclear Development - Licensing 
DTE Electric Company 

EGLE Wetland Permit No. WRP032246 v.1 
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CC: Michael Dudek, NRC Fermi 3 Project Branch Chief (Enclosure submitted electronically) 
Demetrius Murray, NRC Fermi 3 Project Manager (Enclosure submitted electronically) 
Fermi 2 Resident Inspector (w/o Enclosure) 
Andrea D. Veil, Director, NRC Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (w/o Enclosure) 
NRC Region Ill Regional Administrator (w/o Enclosure) 
NRC Region II Regional Administrator (w/o Enclosure) 
Supervisor, Electric Operators, Michigan Public Service Commission (w/o Enclosure) 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes and Energy 

OWMRP, Radiological Protection Section (w/o Enclosure) 
Craig D. Sly, Dominion Energy, Inc. (w/o Enclosure) 
Kent Halac, General Electric (w/o Enclosure) 
Art Zaremba, Duke Energy (w/o Enclosure) 
Steve Franzone, Florida Power and Light (w/o Enclosure) 


